
From:  Stephen Twining <belaircpa90077@gmail.com>

Sent time:  04/26/2020 11:54:03 AM

To:  Kevin Keller <kevin.keller@lacity.org>; Mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; vince.bertoni@lacity.org

Subject:  Extend the comment period for the Hollywood Center Project to 120 days.

Attachments:  Silverstein Law Firm's e-mail on Hollywood Center Project.pdf    
 

Please extend the comment period for the Hollywood Center Project to 120 days.  Please see the email sent by the Silverstein law
firm dated April 17, 2020.
Two other points in addition:  We do not want the Manhattanization of Los Angeles and I specifically make reference tot he Los
Angeles Times claiming that our layout with single family homes has diminished the spread of the Virus.
Chairman Emeritus Federation of Hillside and Canyons Association, Inc., President Emeritus Bel-Air Beverly Crest NC, Secretary
WRAC (11 NC's and 3 CC's in Los Angeles Westside, 20 year member Community Police Advisory Board West Los Angeles.
-- See Attached Silverstein Law Firm E-maiol
11693 San Vicente Blvd. #131
Los Angeles, CA 90049
310 472‐6091   
belaircpa90077@gmail.com

mailto:belaircpa90077@gmail.com
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